
 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 

MEETING TYPE: Board of County Commissioners 

MEETING DATE: December 31, 2024 

ITEM NAME: Tyler Technologies ERP Pro Agreement 

SUBMITTED BY: Carl Young 

SUMMARY: This is a request to approve the Agreement with Tyler Technologies 

through the Statewide Internet Portal Authority (“SIPA”) for Tyler’s ERP 

Pro System.  This will transition the Land Use and Building Department, 

Human Services Department, and County Administration onto a unified 

system.  The implementation of this system will take approximately 18 

months.  Funding is provided through a Statewide Internet Portal 

Authority GovGrant. 

RECOMMENDATION: Motion to approve the Agreement with Tyler Technologies through the 

Statewide Internet Portal Authority for Tyler’s ERP Pro System in the 

total amount of $200,199.30. 

BACKGROUND: The County was awarded $198,440 from SIPA’s GovGrant program.  The 

County will have to contribute $1,769.30 

 

BOARD ACTION TAKEN:   

☐ 

APPROVED 

☐ 

DENIED 

☐ 

OTHER 

SIGNATURE OF THE CHAIR: 

  

NOTES: 

 

 


